
VILLAGE OF ALBION ELECTION, PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the next Election for the Village of Albion will 
be held on Tuesday, the 19th day of March 2024 to fill the following offices that have become vacant: (2) 
TRUSTEES: Four-year terms expiring March 31, 2028. This notice is published according to Election Law 
§15-104 (3) (a). The Village of Albion is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 

 

October 25, 2023 

Tracy A VanSkiver 
Clerk-Treasurer 
Village of Albion  
 

 


